
PLAYGROUND 

HUNTING SEASON 

Hunting season is here!!!! If you en-
joy outdoor activities such as hiking, 

berry picking etc please use caution 
in wooded areas. 
 

It is important to be careful, but it is 
still safe to be in the woods if you 
think about where you're going and 

you prepare properly for your trip. 
The best form of preparation is in 

the clothing you wear (blaze orange) 
and the places you choose to go. 
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Community Hall Events 

REMEBRANCE DAY 

The council office will be closed on 

Wednesday, November 11th in ob-

servance of Remembrance Day. 
Council is sorry for any inconven-

ience this may cause. 

OCTOBER 2020 

Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

will be held on Monday afternoon’s 

beginning at 1:30. 

 

Zumba: Cheyenne Barrett will be 

offering Zumba at the Community 

Hall on Tuesday evening’s begin-
ning on September 22nd @ 7:45 pm. 

There will be a $6 drop in fee. 

 

Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be of-

fering Yoga at the Community Hall 

beginning on Thursday, September 
17th @ 6:45 pm. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: A waiver has to be 

signed the first time you go to the 

community hall. Once that waiver is 
signed an attendance sheet will be 

taken by the event holder every time 
thereafter. All public health guide-

lines are posted and must be fol-
lowed at all times. 

http://reidvillenl.ca


 

Town of Reidville 

Due to the restrictions in place because 

of Covid-19, the Town has decided to 

cancel the following annual events: 

 

1. Bonfire Night 

2. Tree Lighting 

3. Boxing Night Dance 

4. New Years Dance 

 
Council regrets to have to cancel these 

events but feel that these events will not 

be able to go ahead with the current 

health guidelines set forth by the provin-

cial government. 

The town of Reidville council and 
staff would like to send out Birth-

day and Anniversary greeting to 
anyone celebrating this month!!!! 
We hope you have a fantastic day 

with well wishes for many more!!!! 

EVENT CANCELLATIONS       

 

 
Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
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Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
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Paul Reid 
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Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 Arron Hiscock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

BACK TO SCHOOL/

WAKERS 

GREETINGS 

 

It is that time of year again, back 
to school time and safety has to be 

the top item on the timetable. 
Drivers are asked to be extra cau-
tious however parents are asked 

to remind their children 
(including teens) to please stand 

on the side of the road off the 

Council and Staff would like to wish 
everyone a happy and safe Hallow-
een! Please note some helpful tips be-
low for motorists: 
 

 Slow down in residential    
neighborhoods and obey all traffic 
laws.  
 

 Exercise extreme caution when 

driving vehicle. Be on the alert for ex-
cited youngsters darting out in traffic 
whose vision may be obscured by 
masks.  
 

 Enter and exit driveways with cau-
tion.  
 

 If you are driving children around 
the neighborhood, make sure they 
enter and exit the car on the curbside.  

Council will be receiving Snowclearing 
tenders for the 2020-2021 snow clear-
ing season for the Council Office, 
Community Hall, Fire Hall, Fire Hy-
drants, Kennels/Fire Shed, Chlorine 
Building and Walking Trail Parking 
Lot until Friday, October 30, 2020 at 2 
p.m.  Please contact the town office 
regarding specific snowclearing re-
quirements prior to submitting your 

tender. Please have your tender in a 
sealed envelope and have it clearly 
marked “Snow Clearing Tenders.” If 
you have any questions please call the 
town office. Thank you. 

SNOWCLEARING TENDERS 

The town of Reidville would like to 
advise residents that water hookups in 
the community will only be done be-
tween April and October. This is a 
common practice among municipali-
ties to prevent damages and the freez-

ing of waterlines. 

WATER HOOK-UPS 

WALKERS 

The evenings are getting shorter 
and Council is asking residents to 

be extra careful when walking, stay 
to the side of the road and wear re-

flective or light clothing. 


